Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100%
- Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 10, Term 2. 4th - 8th July 2022



Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

We're almost at the end of term and with the amount of sickness about, the timing couldn't be better. However, apart from this, it's been a really enjoyable term with lots on. Starting with the Options Programme, Three Way Conferences, Winter Sports, Firewood Fundraiser, Hatuma Fossil Dig, Space Girl, Bug Man and the Junior and Senior Gymnastics Festivals just last week, the term has flown by.

Last Thursday was the Junior Gymnastics Festival where we hosted Argyll, Sherwood and Ongaonga and it was a great morning. Our students showed their skills in a range of ways and it is always a highlight to host other schools in Tikokino. Thank you to all parents who came along to support our students and to help with morning tea etc.

This Friday is a shared school lunch for everyone. The school is always happy to pay for a yummy lunch from The Sawyers Arms as it's a pleasure to have all our students walk through the gate each day with a positive attitude. Just send some morning tea to get them through to lunchtime.

I want to say a huge thank you to everyone who has contributed to the term. To everyone who helped with transport to events, our options programme, firewood, Home & School catering, coaching a sports team etc, thank you, it is much appreciated.

This year we have BOT elections. Thank you to Laura Billings who is the Returning Officer, she will keep everyone up to date with the process through our weekly newsletter, Facebook page and website.

Have a great holiday everyone, next term will be just as busy.

Please find attached your voting form for the School Board Parent Elections.

Regards, Hamish.









